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COVID Relief checks are finally being released.
For many American families & small businesses, receiving this check barely helps provide for food, heat, and rent.

However, the fortunate families who have all they need will have a check to cash & may be wondering what to do

with the money. This message is for those fortunate families. May we humbly suggest, on behalf of some of the

world’s most vulnerable children…

For our children and their caregivers, there have been no stimulus checks, & no provisions for safety, shelter or

supplies. The markets & borders are closed. Food is scarce & expensive. Survival is a struggle. Armed militia

groups roam the streets at night. Our school has been broken into several times, & our administrators have been

robbed repeatedly. Thieves have taken anything that they can sell, including the chairs, tables and doors.

Our school runs entirely on the donations we receive. We’ve managed to replace most of the stolen doors,

but we need help to keep them open. If you’re fortunate enough to be wondering what to do with your stimulus

check, please donate now to save Community Charity School. 100% of your generosity will go directly to our

school, and is fully tax deductible.

THANK YOU SO MUCH!

For almost 6 years Community Charity School has been providing shelter, education, & stability to orphaned

children in Goma, in the Democratic Republic of Congo. Here COVID has only complicated what was already a

very challenging situation.

Please send your stimulus money to help Save Community Charity School.

The suffering in Eastern Congo is unimaginable right now.

https://www.paypal.com/us/fundraiser/charity/1233641

